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	On October 30, 2018, the Iowa Real Estate Appraiser Examining Board (Board) voted to file a statement of charges and order accepting voluntary surrender. The Board chair, Fred Greder, authorized me, Brandy March to sign the order on his behalf. Enclos...
	If you have any questions, please contact me directly using the e-mail address of telephone number provided below.
	Direct Line: 515-725-9025 | Email: 29TUbrandy.march@iowa.gov
	29TEnclosure(s)


